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SUDBURY TOWN COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF THE PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE MEETING HELD VIA VIDEO 
TELECONFERENCE ON TUESDAY 1ST SEPTEMBER 2020 COMMENCING AT 5.30 PM 

 Committee members present:    Mr N Bennett - in the chair 
      

Mr S Barrett 
Mr T Cresswell 

     Ms E Murphy 
     Mr A Osborne 
     Mr J Sayers 
 

Mr C Griffin – Town Clerk 
Mrs J Budd – Deputy Town Clerk 

 

1. Substitutes and Apologies 

Apologies for absence were received from Cllr S Hall and Cllr Miss A Owen.  

 

2. Declarations of Interest 

 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 
3. Declarations of gifts and hospitality 
 
There were no declarations of gifts or hospitality. 
 
4. Requests for dispensation 
 
No requests for dispensation had been received. 
 
5. Proposed new Planning Regulations 
 
NALC had forwarded three consultation papers on changes to the current planning system, planning 
for the future and transparency and competition.  Response dates for these papers were as follows: 
 

Changes to the Current Planning System   - 17th September 2020 
White Paper: Planning for the Future   - 15th October 2020 
Transparency and Competition: Data and Land Control - 16th October 2020 

 
RECOMMENDED 
 
That a small group consisting of Councillors Simon Barrett, Nigel Bennett, Ellen Murphy and Adrian 
Osborne should meet at 5.30pm on Monday 7th September in the Town Hall to discuss the first paper 
on ‘Changes to the Current Planning System’ and make comments as appropriate.  
 
 

The meeting closed at 5.52pm 
 

Signed  ………………………………………………..    

Chairman  


